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Sacred Heart School, founded in 1953, is a learning community dedicated to providing comprehensive and challenging Pre-Kindergarten through Grade 8 education. 
Our culture is to foster the children's individuality within our safe and nurturing atmosphere. Here at Sacred Heart, we value respect, individuality, self-awareness, 
self-esteem, and personal responsibility to foster an environment within a Christ-centered learning environment. Our students will develop the skills of independent 
life-long learning with our commitment to education and promote peace and citizenship through character education. 
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Dear Families,  

New York State provides textbook funds annually through schools for each child. These funds pay a portion of each 

student’s annual textbook bill. Public schools obtain the additional funds needed through school taxes, while private and 

parochial schools offset the balance through textbook fees.  

In order to secure the funds our students are entitled to, Sacred Heart requests some of our textbooks through each 

student’s local school district, termed the home school district. Sacred Heart provides each home school district with a 

list of their residents who are students at our school. This list provides us with an allotment dedicated to textbook 

purchase.  

Each academic year we update our files to include a Textbook Request Loan for each student. Please fill in the blanks 

below, one form for each child in a family, and have your child return this form to the school office.  

Sincerely,  

Dr.  John Fruner, EdD 

Principal  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

I request that Sacred Heart School secure textbooks for my child through the Textbook Loan Program.  

Students’ Name __________________________________________________  Grade________  

Residential Address _____________________________________________________________ 

City _________________________ State  New York     Zip  __________________________ 

School District  __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature  ________________________________________________ 


